
U.S. Consulate in Toronto Suspends E Visa Interviews

By Elizabeth M. Klarin

November 25, 2020 | IMMIGRATION
We have received confirmation from the E Visa Unit at the U.S. Consulate in Toronto, Canada that it is “unable to
accommodate any request for an interview appointment” due to a change in provincial health guidelines for the
Toronto region as of November 23rd.  The Department of State began cancelling upcoming scheduled E visa
appointments in Toronto at the end of last week, and has not provided any update as to when these services will
resume or how they will allocate or reschedule interviews.
 
We will continue to monitor the situation and seek further clarity from the U.S. Consulate General in Toronto, and
provide updates if and as they become available.
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Disclaimer: The information in this post is provided for general informational purposes only, and may not reflect the current law in your jurisdiction.

No information contained in this post should be construed as legal advice from our firm or the individual author, nor is it intended to be a substitute

for legal counsel on any subject matter. No reader of this post should act or refrain from acting on the basis of any information included in, or

accessible through, this post without seeking the appropriate legal or other professional advice on the particular facts and circumstances at issue

from a lawyer licensed in the recipient’s state, country or other appropriate licensing jurisdiction.


